Lowing one another, bulding eoch other up

27th September 2023
Welcome back.

We hope you all had a fantastic
summer break and the children
are settling backinschool. We'd
also like to welcome all our new
starters in both Preschool and
Reception.

Our AGM will be held on
Thursday 12th October
7:30pm
at Littledean House Hotel.

Ifyou are interested in a role on the
committee or you'd like to help with future
plans/events then please come along.
Everyone welcome.

We are also on the look out for some Class
Reps. Please contact us if this is Something
you maybe interested in or if you'd like
more information.

Our next big date in the diary is the
Christmas fair 4 which will be held on Friday
24th November, 3-5PM. More
events/fundraisers to come.

Please follow us on Facebook-
Parents and Friends of Littledean school
Forall the up to date news and
announcements.

The Friends of
Littledean school

Our events last year
helped ustoraisea
fantastic total of -
£7693.20.

(This includes Easy
fundraising, The Forest
lottery and local business
donations.)

The money raised helped us fund many
amazing things for the school such as-
. Samba and Ukulele lessons,
- A K’Nex workshop,
. Cinema and Mosque trips,
. Gardeningequipment,
» Forestschools waterproofclothing,
- A £500 library revamp

Plus more.

All these things wouldn’t be possible
without the money raised, and we thank
you all for your continued support.

The Friends Committee is made up of a group of dedicated
parents/grandparents/carers who regularly comumit their time and effort
to fundraise for the school- planning events, setting up, running stalls,

attending meetings, etc. The fundraising is incredibly beneficial to the
school and really helps to enrich the lives of our children providing them

with lasting memories.

If you think you'd be interested in joining the committee or volunteering
at future events then please attend the AGM, or approach us via the

Facebook page or at school.

Committee roles will be announced after the AGM.



